Amish Das 6857 Shadybrook Trail Columbus, GA 31904

February 22, 2022

Peter Bowden President-CEO VisitColumbusGA

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 2768 Columbus GA 31902

900 Front Avenue Columbus GA 31901

Telephone: 706.322.1613

Dear Peter,

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation from my position as Visit Columbus GA Chair.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be the VisitColumbusGA Chair for the past year. I have thoroughly enjoyed being the VisitColumbusGA Chair and appreciate all of the opportunities you have given me. However, I am no longer hotel GM/Owner and affiliated with the LA Quinta Inn & Suites Columbus North, so cannot fulfill that part of the term of being part of the VisitColumbusGA Board and Chair.

If I can be of any other assistance during this time, please let me know.

Thank you again for the opportunity, and I wish you and VisitColumbusGA all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Amish Das